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EASO participates in the relocation process from
Greece

EASO is contributing to the relocation process from Greece. In this context,
several EASO experts have been deployed to Greece to support the relocation
process. The first group of people is being relocated today to Luxembourg (see
press release from the European Commission). EASO will continue to support the
relocation process in both Italy and Greece.

See Press Release [EN] [EL]
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